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Week Ending 02-05-23 

INCIDENTS: 

01-30-23 
 
At 0324hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0164 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a residence on Glen Dr. 
 
At 0753hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0165 for a crash on S Monroe St, 
and no report was filed. 
 
At 0818hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0166 for a report of telephone 
harassment at a residence on S Alexander St. 
 
At 1111hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0167 for a report of fraud to a 
resident on Bob White Ln.  
 
At 1622hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0168 for a report of theft at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
01-31-23 
 
At 0130hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0169 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on E Jackson St. 
 
At 0729hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0170 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on N Crawford St. 
 
At 1112hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0171 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on N Washington St. 
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At 1157hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0172 for a mental report at a 
residence on W Jackson St. 
 
At 1213hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0173 for a report of theft at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1719hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0174 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on N Clay St. 
 
At 1728hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0175 for a report of theft at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1733hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0176 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1917hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0177 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 2126hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0178 for a report of theft at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
02-01-23 
 
At 1320hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0179 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on N Clay St. 
 
At 1355hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0180 for a citizen assist at a 
business on W Jackson St. 
 
At 1650hrs this department responded to call 23MPD181 to assist a citizen with 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Critchfield St. 
 
At 1900hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0182 for a report of a disturbance 
in a parking lot at a business on S Washington St. 
 
02-02-23 
 
At 0641hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0183 to assist another agency at a 
residence on N. Monroe St. 
 
At 0618hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0184 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless coming into the village. 
 
At 1050hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0185 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 



At 1507hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0186 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1735hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0187 for a theft from a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 2242hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0188 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
02-03-23 
 
At 0616hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0189 for a report of paraphernalia 
at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 0853hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0190 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 1323hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0191 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1954hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0192 for a report of theft at a 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 2050hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0193 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on S Washington St. 
 
At 2245hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0194 for a report of threats at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
02-04-23 
 
At 1045hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0195 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1611hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0196 for an alarm at a business on 
S Washington St. 
 
At 2033hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0197 for a report of grand theft 
from a resident on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2127hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0198 for a report of a suspicious 
person near a residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
 
 
 



02-05-23 
 
At 0228hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0199 for a report of a suspicious 
person near a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0724hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0200 for a report of criminal 
damaging at a residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1017hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0201 for a mental call at a 
business on SR 39 West of the village. 
 
At 1222hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0202 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1416hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0203 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1556hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0204 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless coming into the village from the south limit. 
 
At 1658hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0205 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on N Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1722hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0206 for a report of breaking and 
entering at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1755hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0207 to check the welfare of a 
resident on S. Washington St. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 


